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Top DEP Stories 
 
Altoona Mirror: Kunzler plant expansion stalled by DEP permits 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/01/kunzler-plant-expansion-stalled-by-dep-
permits/ 
 
WBRE: Habitat restoration project 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/habitat-restoration-project/1717317636  
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Driving PA Forward grants available to reduce emissions 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/the_wellsboro_mansfield_gazette/driving-pa-forward-grants-
available-to-reduce-emissions/article_f06bde42-7f4c-5d8f-b669-8069762750d0.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Driving PA Forward grants offered 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/012519/page/5/story/driving-pa-forward-grants-offered  
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Tioga County Conservation District awarded $25,430 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free_press_courier/tioga-county-conservation-district-
awarded/article_2cae0728-6b53-5599-b563-83f83b41b0bb.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Times News: Palmerton, DEP team up to give hands-on learning  
https://www.tnonline.com/palmerton-dep-team-give-hands-learning 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Sykesville storm sewer project, CDBG grant topics of meeting 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/sykesville-storm-sewer-project-cdbg-grant-topics-of-
meeting/article_616dc810-9845-5763-9b4c-7cf9b8ca4acb.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Wolf provides update on impact of Federal Government Shutdown 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/state/wolf-provides-update-on-impact-of-federal-
government-shutdown/article_0139f3e7-57ac-5478-87b4-18259dd4e67e.html  
 
Gant Daily: Gov. Wolf provides update on impact of Federal Government Shutdown 
https://gantdaily.com/2019/01/25/gov-wolf-provides-update-on-impact-of-federal-government-
shutdown/ 
 
Air 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Residents, environmental groups call for Clairton plant to go on 'hot idle' 
http://www.witf.org/news/2019/01/residents-environmental-groups-call-for-clairton-plant-to-go-on-
hot-idle.php 
 
PublicSource: Residents, officials push for answers from U.S. Steel and Allegheny County about response 
to Clairton Coke Works fire 
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https://www.publicsource.org/residents-officials-push-for-answers-from-u-s-steel-and-allegheny-
county-about-response-to-clairton-coke-works-fire/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette: Carbon incentive 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/01/25/Carbon-incentive/stories/201901250070 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks County commissioners allocate $1 million for farmland preservation 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/berks-county-commissioners-allocate-1-million-for-
farmland-preservation/1 
 
Morning Call:  Lower Nazareth Township considers referendum on open space tax 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-lower-nazareth-open-space-tax-referendum-20190123-
story.html 
 
Tribune-Review: The Great Backyard Bird Count set for Feb. 15-18 worldwide 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14541013-74/the-great-backyard-bird-count-set-for-feb-15-18-
worldwide  
 
Tribune-Review: Retired teacher's book aims to preserve a snapshot of Westmoreland's natural areas 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14539200-74/retired-teachers-book-aims-to-preserve-a-
snapshot-of-westmorelands-natural-areas 
 
Tribune-Review: Union Avenue, Sycamore Street eyed for new trees in Harrison 
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/14540583-74/union-avenue-sycamore-street-eyed-for-
new-trees-in-harrison 
 
Post-Gazette: State streams tagged for enhanced conservation status 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2019/01/24/PA-fishing-wild-trout-Fish-and-Boat-
Commission/stories/201901250037 
 
Penn State News: Without habitat management, small land parcels do not protect birds 
https://news.psu.edu/story/555394/2019/01/22/research/without-habitat-management-small-land-
parcels-do-not-protect-birds 
  
Gant Daily: PA Wilds seeking Champion Award nominations for 2019 
https://gantdaily.com/2019/01/24/pa-wilds-seeking-champion-award-nominations-for-2019/  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Municipalities, organizations urged to apply for recreation, conservation 
grants 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/state/municipalities-organizations-urged-to-apply-fo-
recreation-conservation-grants/article_337cdfe4-e499-5aa1-b364-43b67bbfc3de.html  
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Soil health meeting is Feb. 6 
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http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free_press_courier/soil-health-meeting-is-feb/article_f1ddb78b-af91-
57b0-8861-ef35c7273bb4.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Commissioners designate funding Farmland Preservation program 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/commissioners-designate-funding-farmland-preservation-
program/article_c06221cb-3a32-5ddb-a766-230a2d0aa738.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Mid State Trail named 2019 Trail of the Year 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/01/mid-state-trail-named-2019-trail-of-the-year/   
 
Gant Daily: Langerholc urges municipalities, local organizations to apply now for state recreation, 
conservation grants 
https://gantdaily.com/2019/01/25/langerholc-urges-municipalities-local-organizations-to-apply-now-
for-state-recreation-conservation-grants/  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: State grants are available for community conservation projects 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/012519/page/5/story/state-grants-are-available-for-
community-conservation-projects 
 
Energy 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Guest Opinion: Give nuclear energy a chance, protect our children 
https://www.theintell.com/opinion/20190124/guest-opinion-give-nuclear-energy-chance-protect-our-
children 
 
Observer-Reporter: Jefferson Township supervisors approve conditional use application for power 
company 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/jefferson-township-supervisors-approve-conditional-
use-application-for-power-company/article_c18a5f9a-1ff0-11e9-98c6-e3006893ce15.html  
  
Beaver County Times: FirstEnergy unlikely to sell power plants 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190125/firstenergy-unlikely-to-sell-power-plants/1 
 
Post-Gazette: Be cautious of drop­ping temperatures, energy bills 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/01/25/Be-cau-tious-of-drop-ping-temperatures-
energy-bills/stories/201901240122 
 
Penn State News: Penn State chosen by Department of Energy to help modernize the power grid 
https://news.psu.edu/story/555759/2019/01/24/research/penn-state-chosen-department-energy-help-
modernize-power-grid 
 
Corry Journal: Power line falls across 4th Avenue, causes brief outage 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_7c12d7c6-2004-11e9-ab33-4b0a510e9c54.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Reading Eagle: Mariner East 1 pipeline continues shutdown from Chester County sinkhole 
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https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/mariner-east-1-pipeline-continues-shutdown-from-
chester-county-sinkhole 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Impact fee collected from gas drillers expected to reach new record 
http://www.witf.org/news/2019/01/impact-fee-collected-from-gas-drillers-expected-to-reach-new-
record.php 
 
FOX43: Entire Mariner East 1 Pipeline shutdown as investigation continues, PA Public Utility Commission 
says 
https://fox43.com/2019/01/24/entire-mariner-east-1-pipeline-shutdown-as-investigation-continues-pa-
public-utility-commission-says/ 
 
WESA: Impact Fee Collected From Gas Drillers Expected To Reach New Record 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/impact-fee-collected-gas-drillers-expected-reach-new-record  
 
Observer-Reporter: Fiscal office: 2018 impact fees hit record high 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/fiscal-office-impact-fees-hit-record-high/article_138c4746-
2004-11e9-8a84-0f58be8c8d43.html 
 
Report: Ohio pipeline damaged in explosion part of same system damaged in 2016 incident 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14539855-74/report-ohio-pipeline-damaged-in-explosion-part-of-
same-system-damaged-in 
 
Tribune-Review: Natural gas impact fee revenue expected to be up this year, agency says 
https://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/14539525-74/natural-gas-impact-fee-revenue-expected-to-be-
up-this-year-agency 
 
Post-Gazette: Pa. impact fees on shale wells projected to break record this year 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/01/24/Marcellus-shale-impact-fee-record-
stripper-well-Pennsylvania/stories/201901240113 
 
WBRE: Gas royalty lawsuit continues 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/gas-royalty-lawsuit-continues/1724852086  
 
Sayre Morning Times: AG Shapiro updates leaseholders on state of lawsuit against Chesapeake 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_c8b0e1b3-b864-53d3-9891-e4e5129d89d7.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: AG Shapiro visits Towanda to update landowners on royalty lawsuit 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/ag-shapiro-visits-towanda-to-update-landowners-on-
royalty-lawsuit/article_5a43acfd-ddeb-5846-a365-84dc896dffe2.html 
 
Corry Journal: Gas company issues winter safety reminders 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_e217d6fc-2004-11e9-b528-33a7777f0124.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks offering private property owners grants to attack spread of spotted lanternfly 
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https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/an-offensive-against-one-of-the-spotted-lanternflys-
favorite-trees 
 
Waste 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: South Middleton Township approves new contract with Advance Disposal 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/boiling_springs/south-middleton-township-approves-
new-contract-with-advance-disposal/article_3bf4bc68-17ec-5e01-92f9-a5f7bab97d16.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Camden receives $1 million to transform illegal dumping sites into public art 
spaces 
http://www.philly.com/news/camden-nj-art-grant-bloomberg-illegak-dumping-sites-20190124.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: At least half of Philly’s recycling goes straight to an incinerator 
http://www.philly.com/science/climate/recycling-costs-philadelphia-incinerator-waste-to-energy-plant-
20190125.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Registration open for 2019 Great American Cleanup of PA 
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2019-01-
24/Front_Page/Registration_open_for_2019_Great_American_Cleanup_.html 
 
Shamokin News-Item: “The Milkman Model:” Big brand names try reusable containers 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/national/the-milkman-model-big-brand-names-try-reusable-
containers/article_025c9fdb-3090-5f59-9af4-bb636a4d77f1.html 
 
Times Observer: Grunderville landfill closure being finalized 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/01/grunderville-landfill-closure-being-finalized/ 
 
Water 
 
Pennlive: Yellow Breeches Creek floods near Camp Hill 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/01/yellow-breeches-creek-floods-near-camp-hill.html 
 
York Daily Record: Public to get first look at Codorus Creek makeover, input requested 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2019/01/24/public-input-requested-codorus-creek-design-open-
house/2669900002/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Water main extension to be installed in Hampden Township 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/water-main-extension-to-be-installed-in-hampden-
township/article_10d8c586-bd12-58c8-9ad5-68056001c267.html 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Chester Water Authority Board OKs 10 percent rate hike 
https://www.delcotimes.com/business/chester-water-authority-board-oks-percent-rate-
hike/article_31659e8e-203b-11e9-8de0-2b87047d038d.html 
 
Express Times: Spill contained, investigated near Delaware River in Upper Mount Bethel 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/slate-belt/2019/01/spill-contained-investigated-near-delaware-river-
in-upper-mount-bethel.html 
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http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/01/grunderville-landfill-closure-being-finalized/
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/01/yellow-breeches-creek-floods-near-camp-hill.html
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2019/01/24/public-input-requested-codorus-creek-design-open-house/2669900002/
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Times News: West Penn to revise water extraction ordinance  
https://www.tnonline.com/west-penn-revise-water-extraction-ordinance 
 
WTAE: Flood advisory in effect for Ohio River at Pittsburgh until Saturday afternoon 
https://www.wtae.com/article/pittsburgh-weather-flood-advisory-issued-for-ohio-river-thursday-
evening-until-saturday-afternoon/26009128  
 
Tribune-Review: Authority lifts boil water advisory for McKeesport, Port Vue 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14539021-74/authority-lifts-boil-water-advisory-for-mckeesport-
port-vue 
 
Tribune-Review: Penn Hills fined $17.5K for Plum Creek Sewage discharge 
https://triblive.com/local/plum/14539078-74/penn-hills-fined-175k-for-plum-creek-sewage-discharge 
 
Post-Gazette; With water to rise, drivers asked to clear Mon Wharf parking 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2019/01/24/Mon-Wharf-parking-flooding-
advisory-Downtown-Pittsburgh-parking-authority-Ohio-River/stories/201901240120 
 
Post-Gazette: Mon Incline returns to service after water main failure 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2019/01/24/Mon-Incline-resumes-service-Grandview-Avenue-
Mount-Washington-water-main-break/stories/201901240135 
 
Post-Gazette: Scott Township approves sewer fee increase 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2019/01/24/Scott-Township-approves-sewer-fee-
increase/stories/201901240028 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: DuBois-Sandy committee developing budget for joint sewage agreement 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/dubois-sandy-committee-developing-budget-for-joint-
sewage-agreement/article_33581674-cea6-57d1-b132-12e6fa38cd08.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Deadline nears for SBA disaster assistance in PA for flooding 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-01-
24/Dining_and_Entertainment/Deadline_Nears_for_SBA_Disaster_Assistance_in_PA_f.html  
 
Towanda Daily Review: Troy remains without water 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/troy-remains-without-water/article_22e9d4f7-ed3c-57a9-
8686-3b500d8c2532.html  
 
Bradford Era: Former Eldred Borough secretary to serve jail time for stealing sewage payments 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/former-eldred-secretary-to-serve-jail-time/article_1f620a78-2050-
11e9-a281-c31012f042cd.html 
 
Bradford Era: Horne Museum closed for maintenance after water pipe break 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/horne-museum-closed-for-maintenance-after-water-pipe-
break/article_372c416e-1f83-11e9-903f-4b2b9979fff0.html 
 
Corry Journal: Rainfall, melting snow drench Corry area 
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http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_1b5412e8-2003-11e9-8d30-db9be6d192c8.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: French Creek could approach flood stage tonight 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/french-creek-could-approach-flood-stage-
tonight/article_48c4a282-203b-11e9-a90c-572be1e87968.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Flooding reported on multiple roads in northwestern Pennsylvania 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/flooding-reported-on-multiple-roads-in-northwestern-
pennsylvania/article_c1a3c3d4-1ffc-11e9-9036-03fa39a0a78f.html 
 
The Derrick: Flooding forces closure of some area roads 
http://www.thederrick.com/free/flooding-forces-closure-of-some-area-roads/article_d15fa5e2-201d-
11e9-a214-e3635dba8cd9.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
WITF/AP: Government shutdown delays, disrupts environmental studies 
http://www.witf.org/news/2019/01/government-shutdown-delays-disrupts-environmental-studies.php 
 
Tribune-Review: PennDOT crews respond to large crack in Penn Township road 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14538632-74/penndot-crews-respond-to-large-crack-in-penn-
township-road 
 
Tribune-Review: 2 cold weather shelters open in Westmoreland County 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14538297-74/2-cold-weather-shelters-open-in-westmoreland-
county 
 
Tribune-Review: Weekend snow, frigid temperatures coming to Pittsburgh region 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14542026-74/more-snow-could-impact-road-conditions-visibility-
early-friday  
 
Tribune-Review: Landslide risk forces evacuations of several Squirrel Hill homes 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14541275-74/several-squirrel-hill-homes-evacuated-due-to-
landslide-risk 
 
Sayre Morning Times: New congressional task force will focus on toxic chemicals 
https://news.psu.edu/story/555394/2019/01/22/research/without-habitat-management-small-land-
parcels-do-not-protect-birds 
   
Shamokin News-Item: Government shutdown delays, disrupts environmental studies 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/national/government-shutdown-delays-disrupts-environmental-
studies/article_1ac297a6-1121-5d24-9c47-8f67f54d2940.html  
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Civil conversation: Commissioner talks issues with governor 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/the_wellsboro_mansfield_gazette/news/civil-conversation-
commissioner-talks-issues-with-governor/article_932e5c52-23a7-5a1a-a51d-d0e88f5463ec.html 
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